John H. Ryden November 24, 2015

820 Tulsa Street
Norman, OK 73071

City of Norman
City Clerk’s Office
201 W. Gray Street
Norman, OK 73069

Re: Encroachment Request

Dear City Clerk:

The purpose of this letter is to request an encroachment variance of an existing detached
garage building over the U/E. The location is at 620 Tulsa Street, Norman, OK 73071, (E/2 of lot

&g, all of lots 9 & 10, 600 Block, Southridge Addition. Built 1930.
As indicated on the enclosed survey, dated December 13, 2004, (Pollard & Whited Surveying,

Inc.), the existing building in question is on the South property line.
In an attempt to clear the potentially clouded title this is being presented to you for your

consideration and any further action necessary.
Also find enclosed the Encroachment Fee payable to the City of Norman in the amount of
$400.00. If there are any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the numbers listed

below.

Thank You.

1L
John H. Ryde

405.364.5718(H)
405.517.5316(C)
J.h.ryden@cox.net
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